## Lou Mansolillo

From: bpmilham@cox.net

**Sent:** Monday, March 18, 2024 5:57 PM

**To:** House Environment and Natural Resources Committee

**Cc:** Rep. Abney, Marvin L.

**Subject:** Support for H7617 - Building Decarbonization

## Honorable Representatives,

I strongly urge you to report H7617 out of committee and to the full House for a vote. This bill is critical to our meeting the goals of the RI Act on Climate Law and obtaining net zero emissions status as soon as possible. The future of our state, our nation and the global climate depends on each state doing its part to bring down atmospheric carbon levels. There is no more time to wait! For this reason, a great majority of Rhode Island's environmental organizations have made passing building decarbonization legislation the number one goal for this year.

Thank you, Beth Milham

108 Champlin Place N., Newport